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Mass Intentions—St. Mary’s Drumlish 
  
Sun  11.00: Rita Crowe, Derawley 
Mon 9.30: Misa Pro Populo 
Sat  11.00: Mary Mimnagh, Cloonaugh 
   8.00: Anthony Davis, Mary St. 
Sun  11.00: James F./Katherine Keane, Main St. 
 

 Mass Intentions—St. Patrick’s Ballinamuck 
 

Sun  10.00: No Intention 
Fri  7.30: Maisie/Michael Kiernan 
Sat  10.00: Feast of Epiphany 
Sun  10.00: Baptism of the Lord 
 
    Ministries—St. Mary’s Drumlish 

  
Readers   Sat:   Maeve Flynn  
       Sun:  Annette Kane 
Communion Sat:  Bernadette Noonan  
       Sun:  Pat Corrigan 
 

Ministries—St. Patrick’s Ballinamuck  
  
Readers   Sun: Adrian Lennon 
Communion Sun:  Cora McKenna 
 

Feast of Epiphany 
 
Saturday next, 6th January is the Feast of the 
Epiphany and is a special holy day.  Masses in 
Ballinamuck on Saturday at 10 a.m. and in Drumlish 
on Friday at 8 p.m. and Saturday at 11.00 a.m.  
 

Money Matters 
 
Drumlish Offertory  €1261,  Shrine €145, Heating €60 
Ballinamuck Offertory  €260.  
Christmas Dues €2314. Many thanks. 
 

Death 
 
Pray for the repose of the soul of Fr. Pat. Shortt, late 
of Camber, Cloone and Missouri USA who died 
recently in the USA.  May he rest in peace. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 St Vincents Minor Football Club Fundraiser  in 

Dillons Mon. 1st Jan. 2018 - music by Nite Fever.   
 Drumlish Senior Citizens par ty is in the Olde 

Village Inn on Sunday 7th January 2018 at 4pm 
everyone welcome to attend.  
 Bingo every Tuesday at 8.30 in the 98 Hall. 
 Drumlish/Ballinamuck Men’s Shed is making 

steady progress but slight refurbishment needed. 
Any unwanted furniture/implements suitable for the 
shed would be welcome. Ph. Breda 087 9181787.  
 Mohill Computer Training: Our par t time 

Introduction to Computers is starting on Monday 8th 
January2017. Next, the QQI Level 5 Design Skills 
and Digital Fabrication course will begin on Friday 
26th January. Ph.071-9632024 (email: info@mct.ie). 
All our courses are supported by MSLETB. The 
Centre closed from 21st Dec. to 2nd Jan 2018.  
 First Friday calls this week on Thursday for  the 

Ballinamuck area and Friday for Drumlish area. 
 

Envelopes for 2018 
 

 Envelopes for the new year 2018 are now available.  
Please take your packet and that of your neighbour, 
if you know that they pray outside the parish. 

 Contributing through the envelope system has the 
extra benefit for the parish because the parish, as a 
charitable institution, can reclaim tax on your 
contributions, provided your total for the year 
reaches €250 or more. The envelope system is 
necessary for a paper trail as evidence that you have 
contributed.  

 Note your number may change from year to year.  

 If you don’t find your box, contact Fr. Ber or any 
member of the Parish Pastoral Council and it will be 
sorted. Thank you for your continued support.  

World Meeting of Families 2018 
Official Prayer 

 
God, our Father,  

We are brothers and sisters in Jesus your 
Son,  

One family, in the Spirit of your love.  
Bless us with the joy of love.  

Make us patient and kind, gentle and 
generous, welcoming to those in need.  

Help us to live your forgiveness and peace. 
Protect all families with your loving care, 
Especially those for whom we now pray. 

Increase our faith,  
Strengthen our hope,  

Keep us safe in your love,  
Make us always grateful for the gift of life 

that we share.  
This we ask, through Christ our Lord,  

Amen  

Feast of the Holy Family Year B —31st December 2017 

Family: A social unit where 
the father is concerned with 
parking space, the children 
with outer space, and the 
mother with closet space. 
  
           Evan Esar  

Holy Family 
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